
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                       P.O. Box 268 

St. John, Washington 99171 
(509) 648-3322 

FAX (509) 648-9900 

 
June 25, 2014 
 
 
 
To: Commission Secretary, Office of Secretary 
 Federal Communications Commission 
 445 - 12th Street, SW 
 Room TW-A325 
 Washington, DC  20554 
 
 Reference: WC Docket No. 10-90 
 
 Mr. Steven V. King 
 Executive Director and Secretary 
 Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
 PO Box 47250 
 Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Reference: Docket UT-143013 
 
Re: 47 CFR 54.313 and 47 CFR 54.422 
 Annual Reporting Requirements for High-Cost Recipients and Lifeline Program 
 Annual Certification Filing 
 St. John Telephone Company 
 PO Box 268 
 St. John, Washington 99171 
 Study Area Code 522442 
 
  
St. John Telephone Company, SAC 522442, ("Company") hereby reports to the Federal 
Communications Commission (“FCC”) and Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (“Commission”) as required by 47 CFR 54.313 and 47 CFR 54.422 the attached 
FCC Form 481.  The FCC Form 481 has been electronically submitted to Universal 
Administration Company (‘USAC”) prior to the deadline of July 1, 2014. 
 
 
By:       
      Greg Morasch 

General Manager 


